

CUPE 374 Membership Notice

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING SUMMARY

Thank you to all the members that came out to the meeting last night. Our next meeting will be in November, date to be posted once a facility is confirmed. We elected a new trustee and awarded 4 scholarships to member's dependants; all randomly drawn. Collective Agreement updates were given, they are expected to be complete this summer.

Congratulations to the following 2019/2020 Scholarship Recipients:

Andre Rodriguez North Saanich B. Economics at UVIC

Macy Preston Oak Bay B. Chemistry at UVIC

Malcom Harrison Oak Bay B. Arts & Science at Queen's

Nolan Mitchel Oak Bay Civil Engineering at Camosun (UBC)

There was a total of 12 applicants; 6 Oak Bay, 2 Esquimalt, 2 North Saanich, 1 Colwood, and 1 Sidney.

Congratulations to our new trustee, Kevin Atkinson from Sidney. This term ends in 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact your unit VP.

In Solidarity,

Shireen Clark

President, CUPE Local 374